
I am the vine; you are the
branches. If you remain in
me and I in you, you will
bear much fruit. --John
15:5
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St. Paul Church, Genesee Depot

St. Bruno Parish School
is excited to be a

sponsor of this year’s
Hartland Kids Day on
Wednesday, July 30 —

and we’d love for you to
stop by the St. Bruno
Parish School booth!

 
It’s going to be a

fantastic day full of fun
for families — games,
activities, treats, and
tons of community

spirit! 

Come say hi, grab a
freebie, and learn more
about what’s happening

at St. Bruno!

 Wednesday, July 30
 9:00 AM – 1:00 PM

 Nixon Park, Hartland
Check out the full event details here:

 https://lakecountryfamilyfun.com/hartland-kids-day/

https://lakecountryfamilyfun.com/hartland-kids-day/


What's New

Congratulations to Lisa Werner!

We are thrilled to announce that Lisa Werner,
beloved music and band teacher at St. Bruno
Parish School, has been recognized with two

outstanding honors. Lisa was awarded the
Air and Space Forces Association Milwaukee
Area “Billy Mitchell” Chapter Teacher of the

Year, as well as the AFA Wisconsin State
Teacher of the Year!

These awards celebrate her dedication to
education and her exceptional ability to

inspire students through the power of music.
Lisa is now eligible to apply for the National
Teacher of the Year award through the Air

and Space Forces Association.

Please join us in congratulating Lisa on this
incredible achievement and in thanking her

for sharing her gifts and passion with our
school community! For where two or three are gathered in

my name, there am I among them.” --
Matthew 18:20



What's New

Make sure you follow St.
Paul Church on Facebook to
receive the latest news and

information! 

The Archdiocese of Milwaukee has
designated local sites as places of

pilgrimage for the 2025 Jubilee Year of
Hope.

 
We are invited in a very special way to encounter

God’s love and mercy through a pilgrimage. To learn
more about  pilgrimage locations and how to

participate, click HERE. Next pilgrimage is JULY 24!

https://www.facebook.com/stpaulgeneseenet/
https://stpaulgenesee.net/year-of-jubilee-2025

